
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 2/04/2025 10:00:13 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

02/04/2025

MRS Marie Bax
61A Lagoon ST
narrabeen NSW 2101

RE: DA2025/0173 - 142 Ocean Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101

I do not support the construction of this 3 storey dwelling.The limit for buildings in this area is
2 storey's. Any building constructed at this location should only be 2 storey's high.




